
The Career Guidance Cell

A Communique ...

Ashoka University is organising  an Open House on 
Undergraduate Programme & Admissions on 

Sunday, 3 January at 11 AM

The open house will cover the various aspects of the UG 
Programme at Ashoka. 

 Parents and students may join the webinar to ask any
questions related to the programme and clarify their
doubts.

 A mail comprising the registration link for the programme
has been shared by the respective Class Teachers.
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